
September 17, 2018 

Ms. Barnes, 

We are writing you to ask for your and ANC5E's support of the special exception for Maria Naranjo's 

child development center at 2909 N. Capitol Street, NE, BZA case 19835, which is on the ANC5E 

agenda for September 18th. Our son Sam has attended Ms. Naranjo's daycare for the past 18 months. 

During that time we have been nothing but impressed with the love and care that Ms. Naranjo and 

her staff have provided for Sam. 

Ms. Naranjo and her staff provide a clean, safe, structured, and loving environment for the children 

in their care. Sam is excited to go to "Lola's House" every single weekday to see his friends and the 

staff at the daycare. They treat everyone as family, and several other families have had two or three 

children attend Ms. Naranjo's daycare because of the quality of care she and her staff provide.  

We hope that you and the ANC will support the special exception so Ms. Naranjo can add 3 spaces to 

her child development center. It will be of great benefit to her, her staff, the children who attend the 

daycare, and the Bloomingdale community, which has a shortage of daycare spaces. 

Thank you! 

Matt Dickens & Sara Goldband 

17 Adams St NW 
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